
FOI331 Response 

Request 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am submitting the following request under the Freedom of Information Act.  

1. Do you currently, or have you ever had a clinical risk 
assessment/management/minimisation policy specifically focused on self-harm? If so, please 
supply the current policy (or past policy if no longer in use). 
2. Do you currently, or have you ever had a clinical risk 
assessment/management/minimisation policy specifically focused on people with a 
diagnosis of personality disorder? If so, please supply the current policy (or past policy if no 
longer in use). 
3. Please supply current clinical risk assessment/management policies for all services (adult 
mental health, child and young person services, etc) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Response  

1. Do you currently, or have you ever had a clinical risk assessment/management/minimisation 
policy specifically focused on self-harm? If so, please supply the current policy (or past policy 
if no longer in use). 

 
The Trust does not have a historic or current clinical risk 
assessment/management/minimisation policy specifically focused on self-harm. 
 

2. Do you currently, or have you ever had a clinical risk assessment/management/minimisation 
policy specifically focused on people with a diagnosis of personality disorder? If so, please supply 
the current policy (or past policy if no longer in use). 

 
The Trust does not have a historic or current clinical risk 
assessment/management/minimisation policy specifically focused on people with a 
diagnosis of personality disorder. 
 

3. Please supply current clinical risk assessment/management policies for all services (adult 
mental health, child and young person services, etc) 

 
Please find attached the current Trust wide Clinical Risk Assessment Policy and note the 
following: 
 

• Exemption Section 40 has been applied to the policy, this therefore means that the 
Executive Director, Policy Lead and Policy Authors’ name has been removed as it 
pertains to personal information. 
 

• The Trust is currently developing a risk minimisation guidance that will focus on 
personality disorder and self-harm.  

 


